
 

888 First Street | Washington, DC 20426 

May 6, 2025 

 

Mr. Paul N. Cicio 
Industrial Energy Consumers of America  
1050 Connecticut Avenue, NW  
Suite 500  
Washington, DC 20036  
703-216-7402  
pcicio@ieca-us.org  
 
Dear Mr. Cicio: 

 
Thank you for participating in the April 30 Federal-State Current Issues Collaborative 
meeting on gas/electric coordination.  We appreciate the thoughtful comments and insights 
you provided during the meeting. I thought this was the most successful Federal-State 
Collaborative meeting we’ve held to date, and your participation was critical to its success. 

 
We look forward to continuing this discussion with you in the future.  

 
Thank you again for your participation. 

 
 
                                                        Sincerely, 

  
 

     Mark C. Christie 
     Chairman 
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